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 Set in Nazi Germany, a native Jewish family by the name of 
Fries (Free-ze), falsifies their ancestral records to protect 
themselves from the wrath of the Third Reich.  
 After taking over their family clothing business from their 
religiously shamed father MARCUS, the Fries Brothers, led by MAX 
and adopted son MORRIS, expand their enterprise within the 
growing nation. Betrayal from a long time employee’s son turned 
Nazi, HELMUT SHULTZ, splits the family apart. Marcus gives his 
life so his wife ESTER and daughters HANKA and SOPHIE can escape 
the immediate Nazi invasion, as the eldest brother MARION 
avenges his fathers demise, while preserving the brothers cover. 
 The sisters and mother are forced to run and find safe 
haven in which to survive. The growing Nazi terror makes this 
near impossible in the next coming years, for the youngest, 
Sophie, is soon to find herself alone in a mortal hell.  
 The Brothers however can only grieve and hope that they are 
one day reunited with their loved ones. They continue to operate 
their chain of clothing/shoe stores, and even expand to opening 
a garment factory. Their labor force being comprised of Jewish 
Fugitives hidden underground. The Fries Brothers employ 
mercenaries to protect their hidden Jews. Mercenaries that are 
also evading the ranks of Hitler and the feared Russian front. 
 When Hanka is found dead in a hotel room along side a dead, 
newly appointed to the SS, Helmut Shultz, the beginning of the 
end is marked for the Fries Brothers run of good fortune. Nazi 
Detective Colonel HERMUN NATOR investigates and discovers the 
Fries’s ultimate secret of Jewish faith, as he then takes down 
their underground organization, forcing the brothers to flee. 
 Sophie spends years with good natured German families, all 
of whom have fell victim to the Nazi regime in one fatal way or 
another. She almost makes it to the end of the war before her 
untimely capture sets her aboard a train to Aushwitz-Birkenau. 
Her terminal fate turns when the train is stopped and re-routed 
out of Germany. To her shocked surprise it is Sophie’s Brothers 
Fries, that could not bare to allow their people to be sent to 
the gas chambers, whom have hijacked the train. After losing 
almost everything, but reuniting themselves and saving hundreds 
of their peoples lives, the Fries family voyages to America, 
where they, and their descendants, can live free to prosper. 


